
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Dec. 9 – 13: Timesdaily Tournament 

– VG VB 

 Dec. 10: Christmas at Ivy Green 

8:30 am 

 Dec. 12 – 15: Mid Term 

Exams 

 Dec. 17: Leighton 

Christmas  Parade  5:00  

 Dec. 16 – 19: PEPSICOLA 

Tournament – VB 

 Dec. 19 – Jan. 3 – 

Christmas Holidays! 

 
 

Ashlyn Brown, a 

sophomore at CCHS, is the 

daughter of Jay and Cam 

Brown. Ashlyn is a Varsity 

Cheerleader, Bat Girl, and 

active member of FBLA, 

FCCLA, Talent Search, 4-H, 

Student Council and the 

Honor Society. Ashlyn’s 

favorite class is PreAP 

English because she really 

enjoys the way Mrs. Peden 

teaches.  After high school, Ashlyn plans to go to college and 

pursue a career as a pediatrician.  In her free time, she enjoys 

riding horses, coon hunting and bow fishing.  We are so proud 

of Ashlyn and her many accomplishments. ROLL TRIBE! 

Plan for the Future! Career Path at 

Colbert County High School is helping students do just that.  

Career Path is a new program that takes place on the 1st and 

3rd Wednesdays each month. During Career Path, students are 

provided opportunities to explore new careers and learn skills 

to be successful, productive citizens.  Each month, Colbert 

County High School partners with local businesses to bring 

speakers on campus to talk with students about career 

opportunities.  So far, we have had a Home Builder, 

Electrician, Photographer, Marketing Manager, and Real 

Estate Broker.  This week, CCHS seniors had the opportunity 

to meet with Brandi Phillips, Human Resource Specialist at 

Constellium (Formerly Wise Alloys).  Ms. Phillips spoke with 

students about job interview skills and what employers 

expect.  We would like to extend a big thank you to all of the 

businesses that have taken the time to speak with our students 

– Stockton Builders, B.A. Jones Electric, PBK 

Studios, CB&S Bank, Coldwell Banker and 

Constellium! If you would like to be part of this new 

program, please contact: aclark@colbert.k12.al.us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, December 6th, FBLA members visited 

Glenwood Nursing home in Florence. The students 

sang Christmas carols and delivered goodies to the 

precious elderly residents who call Glenwood home.  

This community involvement project was planned and 

organized by our very own CCHS students.  Special 

thanks to Zoie, Honesty, Akasia, Adrianna, Myique 

and Krishna for their hard work & great ideas! 
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STUDENT OF 

THE MONTH  

Look for the CCHS Marching band in 

the Leighton Christmas Parade! 

Check out the new EL bulletin board on the second floor for tips on 

how to improve your English skills. We are ALL language learners! 


